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    Future Events: 
 

Police Federation of 
England and Wales 
Annual Conference 

12-14 May 2009 
Bournemouth, UK 

 
Canadian Police 

Association 
Annual General Meeting 

3-5 September 2009 
Toronto, Ontario 

 
New Zealand Police 
Association Annual 

Conference 
14-16 October 2009 

Wellington, New Zealand 
  

Police Federation of 
Australia Annual 

Conference 
16-17 November 2009 

Canberra, Australia 
 

ICPRA Biennial Conference 
26-28 May 2010 

Copenhagen, Denmark 
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“Loyalists Should Disarm Now” 
Terry Spence, Chairman of Police Federation For Northern Ireland 
 
ICPRA Joint Project with Royal Swaziland Police 
Greg O’Connor, President, New Zealand Police Association 
 
The “Lithuanian Trade Union of Constables and Police Employees” fights 
against the government. 
Claus Redder Madsen, the Police Union in Denmark 
 
Police Labour Relations in Swaziland – a Trade Union View 
Khanyakwezwe Mhlanga, Secretary General, Swaziland Police Union 
 
ICPRA Presentation to Royal Swaziland Police 
Joe Grant, General Secretary, Scottish Police Federation 
 
Australian Government Audit of Police Capabilities 
Mark Burgess, Chief Executive Officer, Police Federation of Australia 
 
The Impact of Migration on Quality Public Services 
Bernard Machakela, Manager:  Communication, South African Police Union 
 
Government Promise of at Least 2,500 More Front-line Police Officers 
Dale Kinnear, Director of Labour Services, Canadian Police Association 
 
US Attorney General Addresses Police Union Leaders at Harvard 
 
“A Committed Response to Murder” 
Alan Burnside, Police Federation of Northern Ireland 
 
New Zealand’s Policing Act 2008: Will the global recession put workforce 
modernisation to the test? 
Luke McMahon, New Zealand Police Association Communications Manager-
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Proposed Charter of Human Rights in Australia 
Mark Burgess, Chief Executive Officer, Police Federation of Australia 
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“Loyalists Should Disarm Now” 
Terry Spence, Chairman of Police Federation For Northern Ireland 
 
Click here to view article. 
 
 

 
 
ICPRA Joint Project with Royal Swaziland Police 
Greg O’Connor, President, Police Association of New Zealand 
 
Click here to view correspondence. 
 
 

 
 
The “Lithuanian Trade Union of Constables and Police Employees” fights against the 
government. 
Claus Redder Madsen, the Police Union in Denmark 
 
The Lithuanian government has cut the public sector wage with a reduction of 12% as a result of the 
current global financial crisis – and they plan for more reductions.  Click here to read more. 
 
 

 
 
Police Labour Relations in Swaziland – a Trade Union View 
Khanyakwezwe Mhlanga, Secretary General, Swaziland Police Union 
 
Click here to view article. 
 
 

 
 
 
ICPRA Presentation to Royal Swaziland Police 
Joe Grant, General Secretary, Scottish Police Federation 
 
Click here to view presentation. 
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http://www.pfa.org.au/files/uploads/AN_OF_POLICE_FEDERATION_FOR_NORTHERN_IRELAND.pdf�
http://www.pfa.org.au/files/uploads/PRA_letter_to_RSP_Commissioner_06Oct2008__2_.pdf�
http://www.pfa.org.au/files/uploads/Memorandum_Lithuania_2009_to_ICPRA.pdf�
http://www.pfa.org.au/files/uploads/POLICE_LABOUR_RELATIONS_IN_SWAZILAND__2_.pdf�
http://www.pfa.org.au/files/uploads/Presentation_to_the_Royal_Swaziland_Police.pdf�
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Australian Government Audit of Police Capabilities 
Mark Burgess, Chief Executive Officer, Police Federation of Australia 
 
The Australian Federal Government has announced an Audit of Police Capabilities.  Click here to 
view announcement click here to view terms of reference for the Audit and click here to view the 
PFA submission. 
 
 

 
 
The Impact of Migration on Quality Public Services 
Bernard Machakela, Manager:  Communication, South African Police Union 
 
Click here to view the paper. 
 
 

 
 
Government Promise of at Least 2,500 More Front-line Police Officers 
Dale Kinnear, Director of Labour Services, Canadian Police Association 
 
Click here to view the Fact Sheet and click here to view the CPA Special Bulletin. 
 
 

 
 
US Attorney General Addresses Police Union Leaders at Harvard 
 
Click here to view the article. 
 
 

 
 
“A Committed Response to Murder” 
Alan Burnside, Police Federation of Northern Ireland 
 
Click here to view the article. 
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http://www.pfa.org.au/files/uploads/Min_Media_Release_290109_Police_Audit_doc_0.pdf�
http://www.pfa.org.au/files/uploads/Audit_Terms_of_Reference.pdf�
http://www.pfa.org.au/files/uploads/Submission_as_at_300409_0.pdf�
http://www.pfa.org.au/files/uploads/pact_of_Migration_on_Quality_Public_Services.pdf�
http://www.pfa.org.au/files/uploads/2009_Fact_Sheets-ENGLISH-NEW_HEADER.pdf�
http://www.pfa.org.au/files/uploads/CPA_SPECIAL_BULLETIN_RCMP.pdf�
http://www.law.harvard.edu/news/spotlight/public-service/holder.html�
http://www.pfa.org.au/files/uploads/April_editorial.pdf�
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New Zealand’s Policing Act 2008: Will the global recession put workforce modernisation to 
the test? 
Luke McMahon, New Zealand Police Association Communications Manager-Strategic Adviser 
 
Click here to view the article 
 

 
 

 
Proposed Charter of Human Rights in Australia 
Mark Burgess, Chief Executive Officer, Police Federation of Australia 
 
The Australian Government has announced a Human Rights Consultation process to ascertain how 
human rights can best be protected in Australia.  Click here to view the Human Rights Consultation 
web page.   
 
The Police Federation is currently preparing a submission to this consultation process but is aware of 
some of the issues that have arisen in other countries where a Bill of Rights or the like have been 
introduced.  Any feedback from affiliates re problems in their countries with such a Bill of Rights 
would be appreciated.  
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http://www.pfa.org.au/files/uploads/Policing_Act_article_for_ICPRA_news_May_09.pdf�
http://www.humanrightsconsultation.gov.au/�

